
As we prepare for our 95th consecutive summer at CRH, I wanted to 
share the opening letter I wrote for last summer’s yearbook. I spend a 
lot of time reading past opening letters written by Andy and John which 
have served as a remarkable blueprint for operating camp based on their 
principles and values. I hope 40 years from now, the current ex-camper 
sitting behind the desk will read about and gain a better understanding 
about how special The Realm still is.

We look  forward to celebrating the wonderful accomplishments we 
have achieved over the past two summers against all odds – and to 
meeting every future challenge with the same passion, determination, 
adaptability, and above all, continued dedication to provide a one-of-a-
kind summer experience that helps kids grow and thrive.

Thank you for your continued trust and support, and best wishes for 
health and happiness in 2022.

 Love to all,

Woody

Hello Fellow Alumni!
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The summer of 2021 was unique in so many and yet it was always consistent with everything our founder, Andy, 
dreamed about 94 years ago. Once again, children from far and wide entered The Realm on opening day with 
excitement, passion, and understandably a bit of uncertainty. They drove under the camp sign at the gate and 
immediately felt safe, surrounded by love, support, and the magic in the trees. Camp has seen this every summer 
for 94 years- the trees, the sailing shack, the red garage, the office, the bunks, the fields; they all serve to shelter 
the campers and staff of The Realm from the world’s problems. The Friedman family and their friends planted 
the trees and rebuilt the buildings following the fire in the spring of 1948. If only they could talk, can you even 
imagine the stories they would share?! 

 

The principles upon which CRH was founded still hold true today: 
CRH is a place for campers and staff to come together every summer 
to make lifelong friends, to try new things, to learn the value of 
giving back, to build character, and to embrace the idea that being 
respectful and considerate of others is ultimately the key to our 
success.  For the second year in a row, our campers and staff did the 
work at home to help us to create our bubble and guarantee our 
safe haven, and the results speak for themselves.  Together, we 
proved that NOTHING can stop Robin Hood.  The memories we 
created together, the wholesome fun we experienced in the fresh 
air away from screens and technology, the games we invented 
together, and the close friendships we made will forever echo in 
the realm and will serve to perpetuate the magic in the trees.

 

I want to address the entire Camp Robin Hood family - our 
campers, our staff, our parents, and our alumni - and to say 
thank you from the bottom of my heart for believing in the 
mission and helping us execute it.  I always thought it, but 
now I know it:  anything is possible... absolutely ANYTHING, 
when we all work together for a common goal. I am forever 
grateful that we took this journey together. It is one that we 
will NEVER forget.

 				    Love always,

					           Woody

Woody’s Personal Letter Woody’s Personal Letter 
from our 2021 Yearbookfrom our 2021 Yearbook

worth a repeat...



Dear  Alumni & Friends - 
We’re excited to invite you to join us 
for an “evening activity” fundraiser on 
January 27th at 8pm EST. Last year’s 
event was such a hit that we’re bringing 
it back! Two of our most entertaining 
alumni, Jason Fisher and Natalia 
Datorre, will again be hosting a night  
of games and laughs to benefit  
The Magic In The Trees Foundation.

It is because of your help and camp’s generosity 
that we’re able to provide deserving campers 
the opportunity to experience all that Robin 
Hood has to offer each summer.

Please RSVP and donate through Eventbrite. 
Also, as always, please help spread the word to 
others who may want to support this meaningful 
cause. We greatly value your support as it is 
what allows us to make this all happen.

We hope to see everyone soon!

Andrew, Emily, Eli, and DuncanEmail magicinthetrees@gmail.com »
GET INVOLVEDGET INVOLVED

Magic in the TreesMagic in the Trees FOUNDATIONFOUNDATION

Join Us January 27th @ 8pm

DONATE / RSVPDONATE / RSVP  VIA EVENTBRITEVIA EVENTBRITERSVPRSVP



LLikeike  usus  on on FFacebookacebook
facebook.com/camprobinhoodfacebook.com/camprobinhood

AAlumni lumni FFacebookacebook Group Group
facebook.com/groups/camprobinhoodnhalumni/facebook.com/groups/camprobinhoodnhalumni/

FFollow us on ollow us on TTwitterwitter
@CampRobinHoodNH@CampRobinHoodNH

FFollow us on ollow us on IInstagramnstagram  
@camprobinhoodnh@camprobinhoodnh

This summer we will celebrate 95 consecutive years of 
Camp Robin Hood traditions and friendships. Please 
share your CRH memories with us. We will be doing 
a special edition 95th Summer Newsletter and we 
would love to include your memories and stories as 
we continue to write the history of Camp Robin Hood 
for 95 more years!

If you would like to share pictures and/or short stories 
of your time in the Realm please email them to 

info@camprobinhood.com 

We are planning some BIG EVENTS to 
CELEBRATE 95 Years of Camp Robin Hood! 

Watch your emails and our social media for announcements 
about an Alumni Reunion in NYC and at The Realm. 

*All Events Are Dependent on Covid-19 Conditions

We love to stay in touch with our alumni. Please help us keep our records up to date.  
Send an email to lizz@camprobinhood.com to update your mailing address and email. 

STAY CONNECTED





Beau Meyer
Jill (Kozloff) Meyer and her husband welcomed Beau Meyer 
on April Fool’s Day 2021! He has already been up to visit camp 
three times and is looking forward to joining the TPJs of 2027. 
We’re thinking he could be a real asset during the G&W Cracker 
Eat given his current eating skills!

Josie Blake Rosenthal
Emily (Stecher) Rosenthal and her husband welcomed Josie 
Blake Rosenthal born on 11/17/21. She joins big brothers 
Mason, Bailey and Zeke They cannot wait for CRH!

Romy Schwartz
Carolyn (Siegel) Schwartz and her husband welcomed 

their daughter Romy on March 19, 2021

Hazel Millie Arnot
Andrew Arnot and Emily Schorr welcomed 

their second daughter, Hazel Millie Arnot on 
December 5, 2021. Big sister Leni is doing 

great in her new role. We can’t wait for them 
to be at camp together! 

Nina Fuchsberg
Eli Fuchsberg and his wife welcomed 
their daughter Nina Fuchsberg on May 
17, 2021. She was born to run and is 
looking forward to being a Jester of 
2028!

Celebrates Our Growing FamilyCelebrates Our Growing Family
CAMP ROBIN HOODCAMP ROBIN HOOD



BIG THINGS ARE HAPPENING AT THE REALM

In October we began construction on the infirmary, which will be converted into a  

Jr. Boys Camp Bunk. At the same time work began on bunk 19 (The Double Decker) 

which will become the new and improved infirmary. We are excited for these changes 

and can’t wait to share the completed projects with you.

What ’s Happening @ CampWhat ’s Happening @ Camp

•	 Price: $30
•	 18” x 24” printed on 10pt. Kalima 

art paper, suitable for framing.
•	 Payable by check or credit card.

ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT 
THE MAGIC IN THE TREES 

FOUNDATION.

PETER FERBER LIMITED EDITION PRINT

PETER FERBER LIMITED EDITION PRINT

“Camp Robin Hood” Poster
“Camp Robin Hood” Poster

CampRobinHood.com/poster

For Sale 
Online 
NOW!


